
PRINCIPAL SIR'S MESSAGE 

Dear Students, Teachers & Parents,  

The world is passing through a very tough time due to the pandemic caused by the 

deadly virus "Covid-19". Globally all have joined hands to fight against the corona virus. 

All have been forced to be socially isolated. All gatherings, functions, outings and 

pleasure trips have been cancelled. We urge and request all to follow the guidelines of 

the Govt to keep them safe and keep others safe. We all must remember "Live in Peace 

is Better than Rest in Peace" 

It is a very difficult time for the students to stay at home without school, teaching 

classes, games in the field, and private coaching etc, while all were enthusiastic to 

attend their new classes, new dreams, new books and dresses. Our children are the 

precious gems of our nation. This worst time will not continue for a long time. Till then, 

you all should keep your selves busy in spending quality time at home by keeping 

yourselves isolated and following the precautionary guidelines.  

1) Read story books and learn new words with spelling.  

2) Learn drawing and music at home.  

3) Daily try to write a page in any language of your choice at home.  

4) Watch educational video,  

5) Read a full news paper daily.  

6) Regularly check the vawsum app of the school to know the video, text sent by 

     the teachers.  

 

All parents are requested to spend time with their children.  

May God bless all of us. Hope for better tomorrow. 


